
Notice of Clean and Beautiful Commission Public Work Session 

 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 

Clean and Beautiful Commission of the City of Yuma and to the general 

public that the Clean and Beautiful Commission will hold a work session open 

to the public on September 26, 2023 in the Public Works Building at 2:30 P.M. 

155 W. 14th Street, Yuma, Arizona. 

1. Call to Order 

2. East Main Canal Beautification Project Discussion 

3. Adjourn 

 


